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Consider Accepting PG&E Donation of Modular Housing Units and Explore Options for Developing
Affordable Low Income Housing (Supervisor Rex Bohn and Supervisor Virginia Bass)

That the Board of Supervisors consider accepting the donation of Modular Housing Units from PG&E, and
directing staff to work with the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS), Public Works, PG&E,
Betty Kwan Chinn Homeless Foundation, and the City of Eureka in exploring options for developing affordable
low income housing.
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